
CAPITAL MARKETS AND SECURITIES AUTHORITY 

 

 

 

EXTENSION OF THE OPENING DATE FOR THE SECURITIES 
INDUSTRY CERTIFICATION COURSE (SICC) 

 

Following requests from stakeholders of the capital markets, the 

CMSA has extended the opening date for the Securities Industry 

Certification Course (SICC) to 4th November 2024. This is to 

provide opportunity for more stakeholders to register and 

participate in the course.  

Interested candidates are required to submit their applications 

showing full addresses, emails and phone numbers and enclose 

copies of relevant education certificates. They are also required to 

obtain control numbers from the CMSA for making payment of the 

application and participation fees.  

The deadline for submission of the application is 31st October 2024. 

Issued by:  
CPA. Nicodemus D. Mkama 
Chief Executive Officer 
Capital Markets and Securities Authority 
6th Floor, PSSSF Tower, Ohio and Garden Avenue, 

P. O. Box 75713 Dar es Salaam, 
Tel: +255 22 2114959 / 61, Fax: +255 22 2113846 
Email: info@cmsa.go.tz, Website: www.cmsa.go.tz 
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